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On July 16, the workers from the Communications System celebrate the 49th anniversary of the creation of 
the National Union of Workers in the sectors of Communications, Informatics and Electronics (SNTCIE).

The General Secretary of the National Communications Union, Marisol Fuentes Ferrer, sent a congratulating 
message through her Facebook and Twitter profiles to the workers of that sector on the occasion of the 49th 
anniversary of the creation of the SNTCIE:

“Congratulations to the more than 50 000 members of the National Union of Workers in the sectors of 
Communications, Informatics and Electronics for arriving at their 49th anniversary convinced about the fact 
that a better world is possible because we work together, #WeThinkAsACountry and #WeAimHigher 
Communicators For A Developing Society. @CTC-Cuba #CubaComputerizes @MincomCuba 
@PresidenciaCuba

“Communication workers are more committed to the country’s present and future. #CubaComputerizes 
#WeAreMakingARevolution @CTC-Cuba
The Communication workers reaffirm their commitment to making progress in the computerization of 
society and in the defense of the Revolution’s achievements.
Congratulations to the Communicators!
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